OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

-
No. IV-5/AAJVS/TW/Vol. 1/ )y CZ

Port Blair, dated the 15% March 1998,

To
The Superintendent of Police (A.P)
A &N Islands
Port Blair,

Sir,

The undersigned will be visiting Uttara by Road on 17/05/98 with vehicle
No. A.N. 01 A. 8380 of AAJVS.

You are requested to kindly provide escort from Jerkatang No. Z or from
Headquarter at 5.00 p.m.

Yours faithfully,

(Mohammed)
Executive Secretary

Copy to the Director (TW), A & N Administration for favour of i

Anuaman'Adfm Janjati Vikes Samit

PORT BLA'®




